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The Sacramento chapter of the American Public Works 
Association (APWA) awarded George Reed for the Project of 
the Year for Phase 2 of the Grant Line Rd Widening Project, 

Arterial Roads Rehabilitation & Bicycle Lane 
Improvements, and McHenry Avenue Widening   

 

George Reed is grateful for their outstanding team's 
collaboration and hard work that led us to win 3 awards at 

the APWA Sacramento Chapter : Project of the Year 
Awards!   

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/apwasacramento?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWZ2J3C5AxB2isQq4oX94tdukTKvIwnlrxL78l_mt_-j7_llu91QZ58BEs3vgmVWs3n9arCWUQTtWt3wbfjqCk86AdOgni47ZCArRo4On1N7kkAkacXeGDdaqrTP_oWL3SqlZ2Ub7a6etlXKIf3jE-u&__tn__=-


 

Grant Line Road - Widening Phase 2  

 
 

This project widened Grant Line Rd from 2 to 4 lanes, added 
traffic signals, and added a detached bike line to allow for 

safe pedestrian and bicycle traffic. We also updated, 
improved, and extended a culvert system where Elk Grove 

Creek passes under Grant Line Rd.   

We are proud to say that after 76,000 hours of work.. we 
had no OSHA recordable accidents or near misses on this 

project! Thank you to Elk Grove, Dewberry, Knight CM, 
Preston Pipelines, R A Nemetz Construction Co, Inc, Pacific 
Excavation, and Western Stabilization for all contributions 

to this project!  

 

 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Preston-Pipelines-117208165007266/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUzdL-2EIhH6H5_Vb1ZT5YCnTJDqoZwzwn3SFMEu7-cJsSR4VLMtDpXo9W49JSndJsNr1LIU51ac6hHy5yhnDYmh1naqhIOtbLSLwKnUNg2RJ3Zi3N6w6ISsX34ewf66aAX_TMdTl6Qw9KpLuB407afa8ao8qcTF3QEvxS__sWLVw&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/ranemetz?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUzdL-2EIhH6H5_Vb1ZT5YCnTJDqoZwzwn3SFMEu7-cJsSR4VLMtDpXo9W49JSndJsNr1LIU51ac6hHy5yhnDYmh1naqhIOtbLSLwKnUNg2RJ3Zi3N6w6ISsX34ewf66aAX_TMdTl6Qw9KpLuB407afa8ao8qcTF3QEvxS__sWLVw&__tn__=-%5dK-R


 

Arterial Roads Rehabilitation and 
Bicycle Lane Improvements  

 
 

This project restored Waterman Road and Elk Grove Florin 
Road and widened them to accommodate bicycles, leading 
to 4.5 miles of connected bike lanes. Additionally, 20 ADA-
compliant curb ramps were added to enhance pedestrian 

access.  

Thank you to Elk Grove and Knight CM for all contributions 
to this project!  

 

 



McHenry Avenue Widening  

 
 

This project Widened McHenry Avenue from 2 lanes to a 
total of 5 lanes. This ultimately will improve traffic between 

Modesto, Escalon, and to State Highway 108.  

Thank you to Stanislaus County, Dokken Engineering, and 
NV5 for all contributions to this project!  

  

  

And a big THANK YOU to all of our team members 
throughout the years who helped make these projects a 

reality. Together, we make the impossible possible!   

 


